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06 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As we approach the end of term, I would like to share details of Christmas events taking 
place. 

 
 
Christmas Dinner 
 
Our school Christmas dinner will be served to all students in the restaurant during Break 2 
on Wednesday,18 December. The cost is £2.50, and parents/carers must pre-order their 
child’s meal via Arbor in the school shop. There will be no cost to children who are entitled 
to Free School Meals. 

 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
On Friday 13 December, we will be celebrating Christmas Jumper Day. Students and staff 
are encouraged to wear a festive jumper instead of the usual school blazer in support of our 
local food bank. We would greatly appreciate any donations of tinned food or toiletries to 
support the Rugeley Food Bank. Your contribution will help families in need this Christmas. 
 
 
Last Day of Term – Celebration Assemblies 
 
The last day of term is Friday 20 December. School will finish at 12:40 pm and hot food will 
be available during Break 1. Attendance is expected from all students as we celebrate their 
achievements from the Autumn Term. Students are also encouraged to join the festivities 
by wearing a Christmas jumper or other festive garments on this day. 
 
The Shire School bus will collect students at 12:40 pm but the Select School bus will not be 
running at this time. Please make alternative arrangements for your child’s safe collection. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Miss R Sandham 
Principal 


